
  
  
  

    
 
 

 
     

 

  

   
  

 
          

            
     

            
        

      
     

     
  

    
   
  
    

   
  

   
    

        
          

         
          

         
           

LAKE-GEAUGA RECOVERY CENTERS 
ANNOUNCES DONATION FROM 

MERCURY PLASTICS LLC 

Melanie Blasko, Pres. & CEO 
E-Mail: mblasko@lgrc.us 
Phone: 440.255.0678 
Fax: 440.255.6348 
Alternate: John Keller, Chief Development Officer 
Phone: 440.205.2671 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Mercury Plastics LLC Supports 
Lake-Geauga Recovery Centers 

Mentor, OH September 9, 2021: Lake-Geauga Recovery Centers, Inc., an area 
leader in the treatment of substance use disorders, is thrilled to announce a 
$10,000 donation from Mercury Plastics LLC. 

Mercury Plastics LLC is located in Middlefield, Ohio and has been in business 
since 1965 providing custom thermoplastic products to the appliance, 
automotive, construction, electrical, liquid dispensing, marine, medical, 
off-shore oil exploration and plumbing markets. 

2021 marks the 50th Anniversary of 
Lake-Geauga Recovery Centers. 
Over those 50 years, Lake-Geauga 
Recovery Centers has saved 
countless lives. Lake-Geauga 
Recovery Centers’ mission is “To 
promote lifelong recovery from 
addiction through education, 
prevention, and treatment regardless 
of ability to pay.” 

The $10,000 donation will support Lake-Geauga Recovery Centers' 50th 
Anniversary Capital Campaign to address the growing and changing needs of 
residential treatment services by building a new 16-bed men's residential 
facility as well as the annual golf outing and bike ride. 

"We are proud to support and celebrate with Lake-Geauga Recovery 
Centers 50th Anniversary as they continue to provide much needed services to 
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our surrounding area and meet the growing needs of residential treatment by 
building a new residential treatment facility in Painesville," says Jay Burnett, 
President of Mercury Plastics. "We look forward to continued support and 
success of the exceptional programs and services at Lake-Geauga Recovery 
Centers." 

"We are incredibly thankful and grateful for this gift from Mercury Plastics. 
Lake-Geauga Recovery Centers depends on a strong public-private 
partnership to serve our clients every day, and it couldn't come at a better or 
more important time as we celebrate 50 years of service to Lake and Geauga 
county residents and build a new 16-bed men's residential facility," said 
Melanie Blasko, President & CEO of Lake-Geauga Recovery Centers. 

For more information on our 50th Anniversary Campaign please visit our 
website at www.lgrc.us/50-years-of-lake-geauga-recovery-centers/ or contact 
John Keller, Chief Development Officer, at 440-205-2671 or jkeller@lgrc.us. 

Lake-Geauga Recovery Centers is a private, nonprofit agency providing 
continuous service to the community since 1971. Services at Lake-Geauga 
Recovery Centers are made possible due to the generous support of the Lake 
County ADAMHS Board, the Geauga Board of MHRS, and United Way of Lake 
& Geauga Counties. 

# # # 
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